
 

 

Greetings! My name is Stacey Mwongozi and I have had the pleasure of being a 
Bright Horizons team member, for a second time, since 2012. In January of 2021, I 
stepped into the Division Vice President role, after being a Regional Manager in New 
York and Georgia. Prior to becoming a Regional Manager, I served as a Center 
Director for two Bright Horizons programs in the Atlanta (Georgia) area. My previous 
experiences include: developing and teaching early childhood college courses, 
overseeing Early Head Start and Head Start programs, and managing early childhood 
grants. In my spare time, I enjoy spending time with my daughter, experiencing 
cultural and historical attractions, watching movies, playing word games and visiting 
with family and friends.  

I hold a bachelor’s degree in Child and Family Studies and a master’s degree in 
Curriculum and Instruction. With over 25 years of experience in the early childhood 
education field, it is my desire to ensure that our schools provide quality learning 
environments for young children that support our families, staff and clients. I look 
forward to a great partnership!  
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